
   19 February 2018  Dear Sir/Madam  Request for Comments on Application for Ausgrid: (SEPP Infra) Development Application No. Mod2018/0073  Description: Modification of consent N0460/16 for the construction of a residential flat building comprising 13 dwellings on a yet to be created lot (Lot 21)   Address:  10 Fern Creek Road WARRIEWOOD   Council requires referral comments on the above application.  To access the documentation please go to:  https://eservices1.warringah.nsw.gov.au/ePlanning/live/Public/XC.Track/SearchApplication.aspx?id=1485252  You can open each document by selecting the documents tab and clicking on the title or the icon next to it. You can download these by saving the files to your computer. If you experience any difficulty try right-clicking and selecting ‘save link as’ for each document.  Your referral response comments would be greatly appreciated within 21 days of the date of this letter.  Enquiries regarding this Development Application may be made to Rebecca Englund on 1300 434 434 Monday to Friday between 8.30am to 5.00pm or anytime at council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au.  Yours faithfully,  Carly Sawyer Senior Administration Officer 


